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January 17, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about bribery. Today the Senate is trying you for brib-

ing the Ukrainian president with the GAO weighing in on its illegality and

your friend Mr Hyde’s enthusiastic comments in the news. Your handling

of tariff waivers, sales of hotel services to those seeking favors and secrecy

around your taxes also point to a soft spot for bribes. The recent book ’A

Very Stable Genius’ recounts many clarifying anecdotes including your ob-

session over at least the past eight years with eliminating the 1977 Foreign

Corrupt Practices Act to make bribery legal again.

Please assure me that bribery will be prosecuted.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our honesty.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


